
 
 

 
 

 

 

7th October 2019 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian/Carer 

 

It has been arranged for Class 11R pupils to attend Cardinal Newman College on the following dates: 

 

Monday 28th October   Monday 4th November      Monday 11th November 

   Monday 18th November  Monday 25th November   

 

School uniform is not required but comfortable sports type clothing and trainers will be required.  Please ensure 

that your child brings a waterproof coat.  Lunch will be provided by the college but if you wish for your child to 

bring a packed lunch this is also OK. Transport home arrangements to and from school will not be affected.  We 

will be travelling to the college on the school mini bus and pupils will be accompanied by myself, Mrs McShane 

and Mrs Matthew. 

This will be a great opportunity for pupils to access the college and experience classes like they may do in their 

next steps when they leave us in July. We have done this in previous years, and it has helped support the pupils 

through the transition process. Please be aware there will be a more individual transition program for your child 

when they have been allocated a place at their college/post 16 provision.  

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

Kind Regards  

Mrs R Tolan 

Class Teacher  

…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

F.A.O Mrs Tolan 

I give permission for my child _____________________________ to attend the Newman college visits on the 

dates outlined above, I understand that they will be travelling on the school minibus. 

Do you require a college meal?           Yes [  ]   No [  ]  

Signed _______________________________ Date _______________________________ 

Emergency contact number on the day of visits ___________________________________ 

Dietary requirements for college to be aware of ___________________________________ 

  


